
May, 2012

Happy Scrappers

Sorry I missed the meeting ladies, sounds like yall enjoyed the

Groves Library.  This months meeting will be at the same location. 10-3. 

You may bring your machine or hand work to work on. Please bring a

covered dish to share. 

1.  Carol Taylors exchange Stata will be extended to August.  

2.  There is a quilt show close to the Palestine retreat. They have

offered to prepare lunch for us if we want to go in as a group to shop one

day.  Ill get more details and see if we are interested in that.

3.  Please bring to this meeting past Row quilt projects.  Even if

they are not quilted. These will be show and tell trunk showing for the

Guilds July meeting. Carol T and Carolyn S will host this meeting. As

fillers, they are requesting that we bring Brown bag projects. On the

Row quilt, please fold it in such a way that your row (the first row) is on

top, with your name on a piece of paper identifying that row as yours.

This will help Carol and Carolyn during the trunk showing.

4.  The mystery quilt is finished. No more clues.

July Helen and Barbara Loden
Aug. Dawn, Winnie, and Lydia
Sept. Ruby, Sue, and Laura
Oct. Mickey and Joyce Saia
Nov. Tammy, Gloria and Laurell
Dec. PJ Broussard

See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home
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